
November ]9, 1976 

Mr. Ernest G. Barnes 

11706 Eden Road 
Silver Spring, Maryland 20904 

Dear Ernie: 

Carroll has told me of your recent conversation 
and since then we have received a copy of your 
resume. Things now are quite chaotic within the 
Carter camp but shortly things should begin to settle 
down some. Please let us know when you think some 
consideration might start being given to the seats 
on the FTC so we can try to make a contact for you. 
In the meantime, we will keep your resume in hand 
and you in mind. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Morgan 

 


